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Dear Committee on State and Local Government Member:
 
Please vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on "An Act To Promote Civic Engagement and Voter 
Participation for Young People by Lowering the Voting Age for Municipal Elections to 16 
Years of Age". 
 
16 year olds are still children; the idea that children should be voting when they do not yet 
understand the complex processes of politics is absurd.   Elections aren't a joke or 
experiment for school children to play with. It is disturbing how much of this we see in our 
system today.
 
Thank you.
 
Michael Parker
STRONG


